
Beef O’Brady’s

Beef ‘O’ Brady’s, located in Spanish Fort, is a great family friendly sports focused 
restaurant that offers a suburb variety of items. Opened and owned by the Kessler family, 
over the last nine years it has been the place to go after little league and/or other sporting 
events. It has over twenty-five TV’s so you are never at a loss to watch any sporting event
imaginable. 

The Kessler’s are very community involved and support the schools and sporting 
associations along the entire Eastern Shore. In fact, they are hosting a Golf Tournament 
August 15th to support the Spanish Fort Sports Association and Daphne Dixie Youth 
Baseball. They offer spirit nights where a portion of that night’s sales revenue is donated 
to participating organizations.

The staff is a very dedicated group that is focused on customer service. Several staff 
members are local high school students, returning college students, and individuals that 
are interested in being contributing members within the community.

The menu has a great variety of items to choose from. If you enjoy wings then this is the 
place to come to. Their tacos are also a local favorite. Beef ‘O’ Brady’s offers daily menu 
specials so you can always find something great to eat at an affordable price.

Beef ’O’ Brady’s is known for their signature burgers.  They have a variety to choose 
from, including the Beef ’O’ Brady burger, OMG burger, and my burger for the evening, 
the Amarillo Firecracker Burger. All burgers start with a fresh six ounce patty, seasoned 
with a blend of kosher salt and black pepper, and cooked to your liking. They are served 
on a toasted brioche bun and a side of fries.

My Amarillo Firecracker Burger included a fantastic blend of smoked bacon, fried 
jalapenos, pepper jack cheese and sweet jalapeno mayo. I expected hot and instead, it was
the perfect the combination of toppings that created that great blend of taste and heat. I 
rate this burger as an outstanding tasting experience.

Beef ‘O’ Brady’s is a great restaurant that caters to the sports enthusiast and the local 
community. Thanks to the Kessler family for all they do. I would also like to thank all our
chamber members for coming out and participating. Your input and suggestions really 
help guide us.

Join us next month at Manci’s Antique Club, in downtown Daphne, Wednesday night, 
August 19th, at 5:30 pm.


